
SOUTH WOODFORD WATER DTSTR TeT
117-D CROSSFEELD DRIVE

VERSAILLES, KY 40383
PHONE: 859-783-1308

June 19, 2023

Executive Director Linda Bridwell
Public Service Commission

211 Sower Building
P. O. Box 615
Frankfort KY 40602-0615

RE: Case # 2022-0035 - Surcharge

Dear Executive Director Bridwell:

We apologize for the delay in responding to your request for clarification on our letter dated
April 11, 2023. The South Woodford Water District is not currently charging the $3.87 per
meter per month water loss reduction surcharge.

The letter we sent to you dated April 11, 2023 was intended to request permission to begin
assessing the surcharge. to our water customers. However, we went on to explain how the
collected surcharge money would be used. We apologize for any confusion the additional
information may have caused.

Therefore, we are requesting permission from the Public Service COIninission to start applying
the surcharge to our customers.

Thank you for your kind consideration in this matter.

Sincerely

Dale Gatewood, Manager


